
Fundraisers: 
Tue, Oct 18, 5-9pm, Dining 4 Dollars- The Corner Bakery Cafe 
Fruit sales  in progress... 
White House Christmas Ornaments in progress... 

Been to our photo site yet?   Check out some of the pics 
from the past month on the next page... 

Upcoming Events & Volunteer Opportunities: 
Friday, Oct 21:  Home Football Game (8th Grade Night): 
 Concessions 
 Props & Pit Crew 
 Uniform Check-in 
 Water & Bleacher Clean-up 
Saturday, Oct 22:   MMC Competition (JMU) 
Friday, Oct 29:  Away Football Game (Centerville HS) 
Saturday, Oct 30:  VBODA State Marching Assessment  

MMC P 
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Charms confusing? 
You are not alone.  The easiest way to use Charms is to start 
on our website www.chantillyband.org 
Click on the Charms tab on the top menu: 
*If you need to log into your student’s account, click on the 
charmsoffice.com link which will take you directly to the 
input student password page. (no need to enter our school 
code, FCPSChantillyHSMusic) 
*If you are looking to view our Charms Calendar and/or 
volunteer at one of our events, click on the Charms 
Calendar link.  Find the event, and click on the Volunteer 
icon (looks like a  hand with colored fingers, or a turkey) 
*For more login information and other “how tos”, click to 
view the Charms Parent Handout. 

View past newsletters on our website at: 
www.chantillyband.org/band-newsletters 
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Congratulations to our Mighty Marching Chargers on a great 
performance at the Bands of America competition, this past 
weekend at the University of Delaware.  They were ranked 
4th in their division and earned a spot in the finals, where 
they placed 10th out of 28 bands overall.   Great job to all! 
Our next competition is this Saturday in the Parade of 
Champions at James Madison University. 

JMU Competition, 10/22 
Click for more info... 

Click to view flyer 

University of Delaware 
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